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- Things are slowing starting to pick up around here.  The Junior 
Eagle Basketball camp was last week and summer workouts 
continue for our athletes.  It’s nice to see the students around 
school and a few teachers have been in and out so far.  The 
quiet before the storm! 

 
- We are finishing up our first week of Summer School.  Kelly 

Roberts and Shawna Lucarelli have done an excellent job of 
setting up daily pacing goals and expectations for the students. 
We have students here working on classes for credit recovery 
as well as credit advancement.   There are a total of 44 students 
taking advantage of the summer learning opportunity.  
 

 
- We have five new teachers joining our team at the high school 

this upcoming school year!  Each of them brings different levels 
of expertise and experience, but they all share a common 
passion for teaching and student centered education.  

 
 

- 9th grade orientation and registration will take place on Aug. 
22nd.  We look forward to welcoming the Class of 2028 to the 
high school.   
 
 


